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Comments: I would like to voice my opinion that I do not support limiting public access to the North Fork and

South Fork of the Flathead by using user feedback only. The permitting should be based on the science of the

habitat and fishery health not if users "feel" crowded. There needs to be a reasonable amount of permits for

public access (3 per day is NOT reasonable). The Wild and Scenic River Act states rivers "shall be protected for

the benefit and enjoyment of present and future generations" we need protection not limited access!

 

I urge you to take the public's feedback into account. Public lands are for ALL OF US. We need to keep our

public lands accessible to all to enjoy and protect


